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Big Orange Tipoff Club 

Mr. Mark Hancock 

P. O. Box 11252 

Knoxville, Tennessee  37939-1252 

 

Dear Mark: 

 

On behalf of Sertoma Center, I want to thank the Big Orange Tipoff Club for supplying the tickets for our 

clients to be able to go to the UT vs Wyoming men’s basketball game.  Our clients really enjoyed the game 

and also enjoyed the popcorn and cokes too.   

 

It was a fun evening for them and I really appreciate your making this possible.  Several of our folks are big 

UT fans and really looked forward to the game.  One fellow even has every bit of his room decorated in  

orange and white.  It is really neat. 

 

You are a great organization and I appreciate your support of Sertoma Center and the individuals that we 

serve.  

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Becky Duncan Massey 

Executive Director 

 

  

 
 

 


